
Much Wenlock Methodist Church celebrates its 150th Anniversary in 
2012 and as part of the celebrations a banner has been made 
depicting various people and activities associated with the Church. 
One of these panels has the saying of  St Elizabeth Ann Seton  
“Live simply so others may simply live” which is in memory of Doreen. 

Some photographs shared by friends and colleagues 



2004; Rodney Clark, Peter Temu and Mama 
Doreen;  At the village in Northern Tanzania 
where the Vocational Centre for Deaf people 
now is. 

Doreen and Rodney 
Tanzania 2004 

Tanzania 2004 



Doreen at a farewell dinner 
Embangweni Visitors / Guest 
house /  Hostel, 2004 

Doreen and Rodney Clark at the 
Burundi School for Deaf, and Deafblind 
Dares Salaam, Tanzania 2004.  

N Malawi: Doreen strides out! Rodney offers 
‘advice’ to Edward Mtonga (then Head of 
Embangweni SfD) whose car has a puncture! 

Tanzania RC, Peter Temu and 
Mama Doreen. 



Con Powell and Doreen Woodford - early 
BATOD Presidents - cut BATOD’s 25th Birthday 
cake in Cardiff, 2001 

Doreen and Wendy Eadesforth, Chief Executive of the RSDCM 
organisation were Guests of Honour at the Margate School Dinner 
and Dance Reunion held at Gillingham in September 2005.  

Mama Doreen at the Embangweni 
Guest House ~ outside her room. 2004 



Photographs taken at the Walsall Deaf 
Club where a ‘This is your life’ was 
sprung on Doreen in the celebration of 
her 80th birthday.  
Photographs provided by Neil Alderman 
(bottom left) 

Peter Jackson holding the red book 
Doreen Woodford This is Your Life 

Doreen cuts her 80th 
birthday cake.   

The flags represented the 
various organisations that 

she was associated with. 


